Baby Room:

Toddler Room:

Nursery Room:

Pre-School Room:

Monkey Puzzle
Feb/March

WE ARE CLOSED OVER THE EASTER
HOLIDAY FROM FRIDAY 25™" — MONDAY
28™ (INCLUSIVE).
WE WILL BE OPEN AS NORMAL AGAIN
FROM TUESDAY 29™
ST PATRICK’S DAY
Date: March 17" — children only.
We will be celebrating St Patrick, who is the
patron saint of Ireland, and is credited with

REMINDER:




A short summary report will be sent out in Mid-April of your
child’s achievements at Monkey Puzzle and what the next
steps are. The dates for parents evening have already been
set up for summer, where you will get the chance to have a
30 minute slot with your child’s key worker and you have an
in-depth discussion about your child’s development.
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Pre-school room children on a fun trip to Portobello

market buying fruit

Playing football in the garden with Little Foxes
Football Class.

As discussed in the EYFS meeting, we had some feedback
from parents who wanted to have smocks for their children. ELIZABETH FINDING HER LETTERS IN THE NAME
We are happy to announce we found some beautiful smocks

that cost only £10 each. This smock will protect your child’s &yﬁ er now @

clothes from food, arts & crafts, and any other spillages.

Before we go ahead, we would like to have at least ten MOnkﬁy ?u Zzit

parents to let us know they would like one via email, so we
can order in bulk rather than one by one (please note this

will only be from Toddler Room & older). ~ Tﬁam!



